
➢ All dancers are required to participate in the Group photo for their class.

➢ Individual photos are optional.

➢ Dancers should arrive in costume, hair and makeup ready.

➢ Please wear a cover up over your costume, and never eat in costume!

○ The studio will be open 30 minutes prior to the first picture.

➢ Please be sure all headpieces/accessories, shoes, tights, etc. are organized so

dancers can complete quick changes efficiently.

➢ Parents/siblings/guardians should wait in the lobby while dancers are being

photographed. We understand you are excited to see your dancer’s photos, but it can be

a big distraction for students to see their parents watching. We promise to make sure

every detail is perfect!

➢ Students, siblings, and parents who are not assisting a dancer change should wait in the

lobby. Dancers should get changed/ready as quickly as possible and act professionally

while waiting.There should be no acrobatics, dancing, or activities that could

cause injury to oneself or another dancer, please!

➢ Please remove all nail polish, fly aways, and temporary stickers from your dancer’s body.

➢ Please tuck in all unwanted straps and underwear to prevent from showing under tights

➢ Absolutely no athletic socks, bracelets, necklaces, and hair ties on wrists.


